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From: ------@excite.com 

Subject: RE: New Playa Grande Owners on 12/13/2008 - Fractional Ownership  

Date: 02/16/2009 03:44 PM  

To: fred_magid@hotmail.com 

Attachments: 

Good Afternoon Freddy, 

Haven't heard from you since January 30, 2009 concerning our email which listed the 10 items 
that still need to be taken care of.  It has been 65 days since our visit with you, we still haven't 
seen any activity on the first 7 items.   Also item number 8 was suppose to occur on or before 90 
days, which is only 25 days from now.  Since we have a payment due to your facility on March 
1st, I hope to receive item number 8 soon. 

Please keep us updated. 

Thanks, 

 


